SNZ: Information disclosure on Sonadezi Giang Dien Joint Stock Company no longer being a subsidiary
On May 22, 2024, Sonadezi Corporation announced Official Dispatch No. 343/SNZ-QTTH as follows:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Pursuant to the Annual General Mandate 2024 No. 96/NQ-SZG dated May 21, 2024 of Sonadezi Giang Dien Joint Stock Company, Sonadezi Corporation announced that Sonadezi Giang Dien Joint Stock Company is no longer an indirect subsidiary of the Corporation from May 21, 2024 due to not meeting the conditions according to Article No. 195 of the Law on Enterprises dated June 17, 2020, specifically as follows:
	Content
	Before
May 21, 2024
	From
May 21, 2024

	Ownership rate at Sonadezi Giang Dien Joint Stock Company
	46.45%
	46.45%

	Number of members of the Board of Directors who are the capital representatives of Sonadezi Corporation at Sonadezi Giang Dien Joint Stock Company
	3/5
	2/5



